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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
With the end of term upon us, we have been enjoying the signs of spring; fingers firmly crossed the warmer 
weather stays around for you all over the break and you can get out and about. 
 
We were delighted to raise £700 for our National Autistic Society Acceptance events this week. Thank you to all 
those who donated on line. The children had a great time getting their steps in every day! If you would like to 
donate, but haven’t yet had the chance, you can do so here 
I hope that you all have a lovely Easter holiday.  We look forward to seeing you and your child back in school on 
Wednesday 23rd April for the Summer Term. 
 
Miss K Aldred- Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Key Dates 
 
04/04 Last day of term (normal pick up) 
22/04 Inset Day – School closed to children 
23/04 School re-opens to children 
05/05 May Bank Holiday (School closed to children) 

23/05 Last day of term (normal pick up) 
26/5- 30/5 Half-term 

02/06 Inset day (School closed to children) 
03/06 School reopens to children 
27/06 Annual reports sent to parents and carers 
30/06 Open afternoon (details to follow) 
08/07 Sports Day (afternoon) (details to follow) 
21/07 Year 2 Leaves Disco (details to follow) 
 

Full term dates can be found here 
 

 
 

Message from St Anne’s Church 
 
St Anne's wishes you all a very happy Easter! Do come and join us to 
celebrate and remember the first Easter - we have a number of 
special services from the reflective to the joyful, all listed on our 
website (Easter & Lent Services) and you might be especially 
interested in our Good Friday Messy Church at 10am on 18th April, 
where we'll explore the Easter story through a range of crafts and 
activities, chat, prayers, and refreshments; very informal and lots of 
fun. Or, for something totally different and dramatic come along to 
the Easter vigil which begins with a bonfire outside then moves into 
a candlelit church as we celebrate the Easter dawn (it's wonderful, 
early - 5.30am - and there's breakfast afterwards), or enjoy a lie-in 
and then celebrate with us at 10am.  
All are welcome at all of our services. 
 

School Uniform 
 
A gentle reminder that after the Easter break the 
children can wear their summer uniform. Full 
details of our uniform guidance can be found here 
Please could I remind you that sunglasses should 
only be worn if a child has a medical need to do so. 
Unfortunately, sunglasses can often get lost or 
broken and should not be brought in unless 
medically necessary.  
 
As the weather is turning more spring like please 
do not forget, we hold a good stock of second-hand 
uniform, including plenty of summer uniform. If 
you would like any uniform, please email the 
school office. 

 

Village Litter Pick 
 
If you have some spare time over the Easter break you may 
wish to join in the with the village litter pick, planned for 
Saturday 12th April.  
A team of volunteers will gather at 10.00am, in the village 
square by Roka.  The group provide all the kit and equipment 
plus a bacon buttie afterwards! 
 
 All help is warmly welcomed, especially families. 
 

 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/page/walk5kmin5days?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/
https://www.saintannebagshot.org.uk/b/easter-lent-services-180850?utm_source=Widget+on+www.saintannebagshot.org.uk&utm_medium=Widgets
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/Uniform-Guidance.pdf

